
 

August 11, 2025 

 

Dear Mayor Miner and Council Members, 

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation from the position of City Administrator for 

the City of Long Lake, as I have accepted an offer with the City of Greenfield to be their next City 

Administrator. 

It has been an honor to serve the Long Lake community and work alongside everyone. I am proud of 

what we have accomplished together during my tenure over the last 11 years. 

My employment contract requires a 45-day resignation notice and my last projected day is or around 

Friday, September 19. 

This decision did not come easily, I remain committed to ensuring a smooth and orderly transition and 

am available to assist in any way that supports continuity and the best interests of the City. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve. I am deeply grateful for the support, collaboration, and trust 

extended to me throughout my tenure. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Weske 

City Administrator 

City of Long Lake, MN 

 

 


